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Star learners 
Our teachers are always 
looking out for outstanding 
behaviour, work, effort, and 
kindness. Congratulations this 
week go to- 
Charlie in Mrs Boyce’s 
Charlie in Miss Village’s 
Beth in Mrs Turner’s  
Jamie in Mrs W/H 
Daisy in Mr Roberts 
Denisa in Mrs Wooding/Mrs 
Maunand ‘s 
Rosie in Mrs Jones’ 
Lexi in Mrs Dale/Stevens’ 
Mya in Miss Saveker’s 

Mia in Mr Hudson’s 

 Your teachers or peers have 
chosen you as Star of the 
week, you should be proud of 
yourself. 

Be independent 
This half-term our curriculum of character focus is on becoming more independent. 
Encouraging and supporting the children to attempt more things on their own. This 
not only involves their approach to their schoolwork but also to a wide range of 
practical situations; lunch,cutlery,,coats,etc.Your help at home is always appreciated. 

 

 

Welcome back 
Great to start our New Year with a 
visit from the Dog trust and a series of 
assemblies and workshops centred 
around staying safe around dogs. 
Here’s a useful link on the subject, if 
you want to find out more- 

https://www.dogstrust.org.uk/dog
-advice/life-with-your-dog/at-
home/dog-and-child-safety 

E- safety- click for more  

         

 

Key Dates 
 
Safer Internet Day-06/02/24 
Wellbeing day-09/02/24 
Break for half-term 09/02/24 
Return to school – 19/02/24 
Break for Easter-22/03/24 
Return to school -09/04/24     
 
 

Cold spell 
You’ve probably noticed the weather 
warnings for the rest of the week, as we are 
set to experience some very low 
temperatures with the chance of some ice 
and snow. As always, we will try to get out 
whenever possible for breaktimes, so please 
make sure your child has some suitable warm 
clothing to keep them comfortable whilst 
working or playing outside. 
 

Parking problems 
I appreciate how difficult it is 
to find a space around school 
to park, particularly at drop 
off and pick up times. When 
parking could we be please 
be considerate of the needs 
of local residents and not 
obstruct their drives and 
access points. Thank you. 
 

Times Table masters 
Congratulations this week go to Rosie 
O in Y3 for demonstrating mastery of 
all of her times tables. Tremendous 
achievement Rosie. Great start to 24. 
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